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Bulletin #:  I2016-003 
 
Date:   Jan. 12, 2016 
 
To:   District Administrators, Presidents 
 
CC:   OSA Board of Directors, Staff 
 
From:   Johnny Misley, Executive Director 
 
Subject:  Newly Approved OSA Policies (Updated January 2016)  

 
 
The OSA Board of Directors have updated and approved the OSA Policies.  
 
The updated Policies can be found by clicking the appropriate link for the OSA website:  
 
http://www.ontariosoccer.net/governing-documents 
 
or 
 
http://www.ontariosoccer.net/images/publications/2016/Governance/OSA_Policies_-
_Effective_January_2016_FINAL.pdf 

 
 
The approved changes to these policies will take effect immediately.  
 
Please be advised this information is strictly with regards to the OSA Policies updates.  
 
Information regarding updates to the OSA Operational Procedures will be release separately and once approved.   
 
For information or further questions regarding these policies please contact Charonne Thomasos  
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